
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
My family and I are residents of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland. We moved to this 
neighborhood because of it's unique beauty and it's safe, family friendly environment. 
 
I would like to request that all of the vacant or undeveloped R-3 zoned land in the Argay 
Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single family residential. I also request that the 
proposed Mixed Employment areas (Change Numbers 287, 288, 289 located at the SE corner of 
NE 122nd and Shaver and 290, located at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd) also be 
reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single family.  
 
There are three schools within a block of the area that is proposed for Mixed Employment 
development on 122nd and Shaver, all of which my son will likely attend. It makes sense that 
these areas become single family homes in order to keep the area near to the schools safe and 
less congested with traffic.  
 
Please consider and respect the opinions of the residents that live in this neighborhood when 
making your final decisions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Colleen McClain 
3253 NE 130th Ave 
Portland, OR 97230 
 
 
Colleen Malmberg McClain <ccmalmberg@msn.com> 


